
Ward Melville PTSA needs sponsors for our First 
Annual Virtual Senior Snowflake Ball!  It is 

customary for parents of  seniors to donate to the 
senior scholarship f undraiser.  All the profit we 
make goes directly to senior scholarships, so the 

more donations we receive the more scholarships 
we can give out.  This years senior scholarship 
f undraiser will look a little different.  Due to 

Covid-19 we are asking for monetary donations 
in lieu of  basket donations.  When you donate, 
your name will be added to our sponsor page on 

the PTSA website. Please go to 
wardmelvilleptsa.com to donate today!

Starting February 14th, The PTSA board will 
raffle spectacular prizes on our website.  We will 
keep the chances to win open until March 4th.  

On March 5th Mr. Bernhard will have the 
pleasure of  drawing the names for each prize.  
WARDMELVILLEPTSA.COM Thank you!!

Attention Senior Parents! 


